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Top DEP Stories 
 
Butler Eagle: State DEP OKs mining near park 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20200305/NEWS01/703059897 
 
Mentions 
 
WHYY: Pa. proposes to relax non-residential lead cleanup standards 
https://whyy.org/articles/pa-proposes-to-relax-non-residential-lead-cleanup-standards/ 
 
WITF: Pa. proposes to relax non-residential lead cleanup standards 
https://www.witf.org/2020/03/05/pa-proposes-to-relax-non-residential-lead-cleanup-standards/ 
 
Montgomery News: Judge rules in favor of East Rockhill in asphalt plant zoning case 
https://www.montgomerynews.com/perkasienewsherald/news/judge-rules-in-favor-of-east-rockhill-in-
asphalt-plant/article a7963410-5e2e-11ea-ac5b-8334d7e3692b.html 
 
Gant Daily: LT Supers to Send Letter Outlining Concerns Over Boggs Twp. Landfill to Clearfield Co. 
Commissioners 
https://gantdaily.com/2020/03/04/lt-supers-to-send-letter-outlining-concerns-over-boggs-twp-landfill-
to-clearfield-co-commissioners/ 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Lawrence Twp. votes to oppose proposed landfill 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/lawrence-twp-votes-to-oppose-proposed-
landfill/article 83e18fb7-4da8-5170-80c8-caaea4fc790c.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Wyalusing sewer plant expansion shelved 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/wyalusing-sewer-plant-expansion-shelved/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Meadville Tribune: County may support federal grant application for Erie to Pittsburgh Trail 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/county-may-support-federal-grant-application-for-erie-to-
pittsburgh/article 2c9d2b94-5e63-11ea-85d6-a7dc15cf8c9a.html 
 
Indiana Gazette: Wildlife disease discussion to be held 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/wildlife-disease-discussion-to-be-held/article aaea1a0b-b8ac-
5981-9c8d-2d3da9ceb6ee.html 
 
Titusville Herald: Drake Well celebrates Charter Day (pg 2) 
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page ae9dc03a-73bd-5f30-b990-b33a3b964501.html 
 
Titusville Herald: Conservation District holds luncheon 
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page ae9dc03a-73bd-5f30-b990-b33a3b964501.html 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Northumberland County Conservation District holding 50th annual tree sale 



https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/northumberland-county-conservation-district-holding-th-
annual-tree-sale/article ba94e081-11c4-545a-b350-479a756eb8a0.html 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Forest “duff” must be considered in plans for controlled burns 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/forest-duff-must-be-considered/ 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Ag Day Coordinators Increase Scope of Workshops 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/ag-day-coordinators-increase-scope-of-workshops/ 
 
Energy 
 
Altoona Mirror: Penelec lowers electricity rates 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2020/03/penelec-lowers-electricity-rates/ 
 
Clarion News: CV energy project pays off 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article be3ac122-b6d8-5704-ac82-
c559738a8ed5.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: Future economy must be mostly renewable (LTE) 
https://www.centredaily.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/article240833876.html  
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Butler Eagle: Fracking working out fine for Franklin Twp. 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20200305/EDITORIAL02/703059931 
 
Butler Eagle: Natural gas leak delays start of day at S. Butler 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20200305/NEWS01/703059905 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Wyalusing supervisors discuss LNG plant, Chesapeake drilling 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/wyalusing-supervisors-discuss-lng-plant-chesapeake-drilling/ 
 
StateImpact PA: Petrochemical town hall near Pittsburgh spotlights pollution, health worries 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/03/04/petrochemical-town-hall-near-pittsburgh-
spotlights-pollution-health-worries/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Pennsylvania adds 12 counties to lanternfly quarantine zone 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/pennsylvania/spotted-lanternfly-invasive-species-quarantine-
pennsylvania-20200304.html 
 
Pennlive: Spotted lanternfly, a PA. menace for several years, spotted in California: 'We definitely don't 
need them here' 
https://www.pennlive.com/nation-world/2020/03/spotted-lanternfly-a-pa-menace-for-several-years-
spotted-in-california-we-definitely-dont-need-them-here.html 
 



Carlisle Sentinel: Cumberland, Perry counties added to spotted lanternfly quarantine zone in 
Pennsylvania 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/cumberland-perry-counties-added-to-spotted-lanternfly-
quarantine-zone-in/article 754405a5-01d6-51fa-9927-a460eade9c36.html#tracking-source=home-
trending 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Infestation detected 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/infestation-detected/article e58e1518-b2e7-57db-
a9b0-1e05625eaf87.html 
 
WITF: Invasive spotted lanternfly reaches 7 more midstate counties 
https://www.witf.org/2020/03/04/invasive-spotted-lanternfly-reaches-7-more-midstate-counties/ 
 
Record-Argus: Pa. adds 12 counties to lanternfly quarantine zone 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/pa-adds-12-counties-to-lanternfly-quarantine-zone/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: The spotted lanternfly is creeping closer to Centre County. Here’s what you need to 
know 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/article240855346.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: State adds 12 counties to lanternfly quarantine zone 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2020/03/state-adds-12-counties-to-lanternfly-
quarantine-zone/ 
 
Citizen’s Voice: Lanternfly eggs must be destroyed, officials say 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/lanternfly-eggs-must-be-destroyed-officials-say-1.2603523 
 
Allegheny Front: Allegheny, Beaver counties added to spotted lanternfly quarantine 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/allegheny-beaver-counties-added-to-spotted-lanternfly-quarantine/ 
 
Waste 
 
Rolling Stone: How Big Oil and Big Soda kept a global environmental calamity a secret for decades 
https://www.rollingstone.com/culture/culture-features/plastic-problem-recycling-myth-big-oil-950957/ 
 
Lock Haven Express: City approves use requests for Earth Day downtown area cleanup 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2020/03/city-in-negotiations-with-comcast/ 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Wyalusing Council talks curbside recycling 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/wyalusing-council-talks-marsh-street-safety/ 
 
Water 
 
Reading Eagle: Brecknock Township approves students' request for no-dumping stickers on stormwater 
drains 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/local/brecknock-township-approves-students-request-for-no-
dumping-stickers-on/article cab0d792-5d99-11ea-8709-87ed4ac8ab82.html 
 



WTAJ: Local water company gets grant for clean drinking water 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/local-water-company-gets-grant-for-clean-drinking-
water/ 
 
WTAJ: County officials looking to dredge Lakemont Dam 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/county-officials-looking-to-dredge-lakemont-dam 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: In our words: Local oversight is needed for Lancaster County's private water 
wells [opinion] 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/editorials/local-oversight-is-needed-for-lancaster-county-s-private-
water/article 864797ee-5d9e-11ea-8e92-3f69463a776d.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Water company may not need variance to build storage tank 
https://www.dailyitem.com/the danville news/news/water-company-may-not-need-variance-to-build-
storage-tank/article cdd9e5b5-599d-5046-bf67-2d0a3780b9f4.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Commissioner met with state to discuss Faylor Lake upgrades 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/snyder county/commissioner-met-with-state-to-discuss-faylor-lake-
upgrades/article 630c4bb8-8de5-5daf-8fb2-d65324c6d4cf.html 
 
Renovo Record: Monument to Get $400,000 for Water System Improvements 
http://therecord-online.com/site/archives/57933 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Authority discusses stormwater fees plan 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2020/03/authority-discusses-stormwater-fees-plan/ 
 
Daily Collegian: Penn State researchers study how flooding has impacted Pennsylvania 
https://www.collegian.psu.edu/news/state/article e6d0ffe8-5e6f-11ea-a2ad-b3c5e9f6ccf2.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Towanda Borough awards $1.48 million bid for water and sewer line work 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/towanda-borough-to-allow-wine-vendors-at-riverfest-
award-million/article 86c0645d-f4ec-5ec1-8d0d-e75927819020.html 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Falls Creek Council discusses grant money, funding possibilities 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/falls-creek-council-discusses-grant-money-funding-
possibilities/article fb6f1541-88e3-5be5-a0f9-ebb37c678869.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bradford Era: Study: Forest ‘duff’ must be considered in controlled burning 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/study-forest-duff-must-be-considered-in-controlled-
burning/article bc9ef7a0-1042-56b1-8ae0-822f63dabcf9.html 


